
 

 

MINISTRY OF INFRASTRUCTURE, PUBLIC UTILITIES, CIVIL AVIATION AND 

TRANSPORTATION 

Tel: 440-2271; Fax: 440-4122  

UPDATE – TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF CAMERHOGNE PARK ROAD TO 

VEHICULAR TRAFFIC 

April 22, 2024 – The Ministry of Infrastructure, Public Utilities, Civil Aviation and 

Transportation informs the public that Camerhogne Park Road will be temporarily closed to 

vehicular traffic from April 23, 2024, to April 26, 2024. 

This closure is necessary to facilitate the construction of a culvert at the entrance of the road. 

 

In this regard, the public, particularly motorists, are advised to use alternative routes and should 

exercise caution when traversing the area. Please note that pedestrian traffic will be maintained. 

The Ministry of Infrastructure apologises for any inconvenience, and anticipates the cooperation 

of residents of the area and the public. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 Mr. Kevin Blache, Chief Technical Officer, Ministry of Infrastructure, Public Utilities, 

Civil Aviation and Transportation at 440-2271 or via email at cto@moiid.gov.gd 

 

 Mrs. Sylvia Bennett Thomas, Permanent Secretary (Ag) w.r.f. Infrastructure, Public 

Utilities, & Civil Aviation, Ministry of Infrastructure, Public Utilities, Civil Aviation & 

Transportation at 440-2271 or via email at ps@moiid.gov.gd. 
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